

17 November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Mrs Hyde update

You may be aware that Mrs Hyde is currently not in college for health reasons. She is expected to return at the end of this term.

Mrs Hyde continues to set her classes their work and it is essential that the students complete this, to meet the deadlines, thus ensuring the unit is completed. The work will constitute part of the exam in May.

If you have a specific concern, please contact myself or Mr Andrew Davies. Students need to continue to check the staff absence each day as we are working on staffing the lessons and Mr Davies will be popping in to see how everyone is.

Thank you for your understanding.

Yours sincerely

Mrs V West Assistant Principal

vwest@fromecollege.org

Mr A Davies Assistant Principal adavies@fromecollege.org





BA11 2HQ